
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:               FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: 
April 9, 2021                      Reid.Magney@wi.gov or 608-267-7887 
 
WEC Statement Regarding Wisconsin Supreme Court Decision 

 

MADISON, WI – Meagan Wolfe, administrator of the Wisconsin Elections Commission, issued 
a statement following the Wisconsin Supreme Court’s decision in Zignego v. Wisconsin 
Elections Commission: 
 
The Wisconsin Elections Commission has just received the Wisconsin Supreme Court’s decision 
and is still analyzing it. The Commission may have comment at a later time. 
 
More information about the 2019 Movers Mailing is available on the WEC’s website: 
https://elections.wi.gov/node/7400.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

### 
 
 

The Wisconsin Elections Commission is responsible for administration and enforcement of election laws in 
Wisconsin.  The Commission is made up of six Commissioners – four appointed directly by the State Senate 
Majority Leader, Speaker of the Assembly and the Minority Leaders in the State Senate and Assembly.  The 
remaining two Commissioners are by the Governor with confirmation by the State Senate from lists of former 
municipal and county clerks submitted by the legislative leadership in each party. 
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